
Easter egg competition 

Thank you to those pupils who entered our Easter egg competition. All our    

children viewed the entries which were amazing and had clearly taken a lot of 

effort. 

 

 

 

Easter raffle 

Congratulations to the winners of our Easter raffle. We raised over £100 which 

will be put towards our new school library. Thank you to friends of school for     

organising this. 

2nd May 2025 

Reception: Livia 

Year: 1: Lily 

Year 2: Teddy 

Year 3: Hope 

Year 4: Ellie-Mae 

Year 5: Mohammad 

Year 6: Emily 

Weekly Attendance 

Easter Assembly 

The whole school took part in an Easter assembly to share the work they had 

been doing in R.E lessons. Each year group had a question about Easter to      

investigate. Pupils shared their work in assembly in front of the whole school. 

There were excellent presentations and fabulous work. We were very proud of 

our pupils. 

Parent survey 2025 

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already completed our parent    

survey. We really appreciate the support of our parents/carers and we would 

love to hear your views. Please could you complete our parents/carers survey 

which can be accessed by scanning this QR code: 

Warmer Weather 

Pupils can wear a red, checked summer 

dress or grey shorts in the warm 

weather. Please send children in    

wearing suncream- we are unable to 

apply this to children throughout the 

day. They can bring in a  suncream to 

reapply to themselves at lunchtime. 

Children should also bring a sunhat. 


